Visitor Restrictions

Due to the spread of the highly contagious Omicron variant, no
visitors are allowed in the inpatient ward from January 17, 2022
(Mon). We will consider when to resume visits in light of future
infection status. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

[ To our inpatients ]

* Going outside the ward will be restricted except when necessary (including tests)

* To minimize the risk of infection, entry to basement floor shop, Tully’s coffee shop,
and restaurant “Bien Mall” will be prohibited. Necessary items are to be purchased
before hospitalization. During your stay, please purchase from the mobile sales cart that
comes around the wards (on Mon, Wed, Fri starting Jan 17).

* No visiting allowed outside the ward (atrium or cafe)

[ To families of inpatients ]
* Only 1 visitor per patient allowed to accompany for hospitalization
- Package drop-off and pick-up accepted at times below.

Monday to Friday:
2:00 PM-5:00 PM General Information desk on 1st floor.

Saturdays, Sundays, National holidays:
1:30 PM-3:00 PM General Information desk on 1st floor.

- We encourage you to use laundry service (charged) and rental items (including daily use

items and diapers: charged) in order to minimize package drop-offs
- If the ward is busy, you may need to wait for package pick-up (laundry)
- Please do not include valuable items (cash, IC cards, mobile phones, insurance cards,
maternity passbook) in the package. If it needs to be delivered, please notify the General
Information desk.
- Fresh flowers, food, and beverages are not accepted
- Basically, all delivery of packages are done after 4:00 PM. Please let us know if it needs

to be delivered immediately.
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